Waterman, Robert - WHD

From:

Mary Simonson <mary.simonson@odcvc.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 23, 2015 5:58 PM

To:

WHDPRAComments

Subject:

new regulations

Division of Regulations, Legislation and Interpretation, 200 Constitution Avenue, NW, Washington DC

Dear Sirs,

I am very concerned about the proposed revision of the Application for Authority to Employ Workers with Disabilities at Subminimum Wages. The supplementary data sheets that are proposed changes to WH-226A are burdensome and onerous. They create additional and unneeded documentation for our staff. These supplementary data sheets will add to the work of our financial people and will not provide any real additional information for DOL.. We keep records that truly reflect the work capability of the person with disabilities at each site of their employment. If they perform the same job, their pay remains the same. The addition of these sheets detracts from the true work of the job coach and creates arduous work for other staff.

Thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts.

Sincerely,

Mary Simonson, Executive Director Open Door Center 129 Third Avenue NE Valley City, North Dakota